
Hello Year 6. My name is Ms Meggitt. I work 
each day in student reception. I am looking 
forward to meeting you all in September. I 
will be here as a point of contact for all of 
your enquirers. My role is to help you 
resolve any of your minor or major issues. I 
am also a first aid member of staff who will 
be supporting you with any medical health 
and well-being needs. I look after any 
medication or medical equipment you need 
to bring to school and ensure it is safe and 
in-date. Student reception is the room you 
would come to if you felt unwell anytime 
during the school day or if yon needed to 
get a toilet pass to use the toilets in school 
during lessons.


